
 

 

 

 

B.P.Poddar Institute of Management & Technology,Saltlake 

EN31, Sector V, Kolkata 700091 

NOTICE 
 

 

Ref. No. BPP SLT/Notice/Principal(Actg.)/710/2024                   Date: 07/10/2024 

 

This is for information of all concerned that the institute will remain 

closed on 19th October (Saturday) and 2nd November (Saturday) 2024. 

In lieu of these two days the institute will remain  open on 21st October 

(Monday) and 28th October (Monday) following the academic 

schedule of Friday  and Saturday respectively. 

 

Sd/- 

Dr. Nandita Sanyal 

Principal(Actg.) 

 

 


